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We wanted to take this opportunity to wish you and yours a happy and healthy Holiday Season. What a year it has been and folks, I am here to say I think it will continue to be quite a year next year in the industry. 
We were able to support agencies in pre-payment and post-payment ADR medical reviews, hospice, and home health surveys (survey prep, mock, unannounced and complaint). We continue supporting agencies through education, our developed tools and mentoring leadership. You can find ALECC teaching monthly through our great partnership with the HHWN network. 
Many of you have reached out not only to ALECC but to me personally with questions, concerns and comments and we have enjoyed getting to know so many of you. I feel blessed to be connected with so many agencies across the country and appreciate the opportunity to support agencies and associations through education and as a resource. 
Next year you can find ALECC speaking at the CAHSAH conference, on our new YouTube channel and again monthly in our newsletters and education outlets. We have many avenues of education and resources that we offer, click on our website link to get informed about what we offer. 
ALECC.com
ALECC will be making an announcement in January re: trainings for the new HOPE Tool – stay tuned as we hope you will join us!
Always remember this, you are making a difference in not only a patient’s life, but a family’s life. I enjoy the times I am out making joint visits with clinicians and hearing all the great work and care you provide. I have been at this for a long time, and I still beam with pride at each and every one of you that represents what we do with passion, compassion, and empathy. 
ALECC is grateful for all you do, and we wish you a wonderful, prosperous, and happiest New Years!
~ Kathy Ahearn
If you would like to submit a question for consideration to be featured in an ASK ALECC newsletter, please click on the link below to submit a question.
Ask ALECC Inquiry
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